
  

 

 

July 16, 2014 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Mr. George Kounoupis 

Mr. Laurence Wiener 

Co-Chairs, U.S. Lawyers Practicing Abroad Committee; Greek Bar Liaison 

American Bar Association, Section of International Law 

 

Dear George and Laurence: 

 

This letter confirms the commitment of the American Bar Association, Section of 

International Law, to co-sponsor the “Greek Legal System Reform” Program to be held in 

Athens, Greece, June 16-17, 2015.   

 

The Section welcomes the opportunity to co-sponsor this Program, along with the American-

Hellenic Chamber of Commerce.  We fully support the efforts of the U.S. Lawyers 

Practicing Abroad Committee and of the Section’s Liaison to the Greek Bar Association, 

George Kounoupis, in planning this important “rule of law” Program. 

 

The ABA Section of International Law is delighted to co-sponsor the Program and believes 

it is essential to building relationships between the Section and the legal community 

interested in the well-being of the Hellenic region.  I wish you the greatest of success in your 

conference planning. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gabrielle M. Buckley 

Chair, Section of International Law 


